
Web-based Sales 
• Continuation of the “paperless” effort,  
 
• As of April 2014, all licenses sales will be conducted 

via the internet; Department’s web sales system, 
 
• Provides a more efficient and accurate system for 

capturing license sales, 
 
• New system will allow for any license purchase to be 

printed at home. 
 



Timeline for Web-based Sales 
• April 1, 2013: All license buyers, including successful special 

hunt licenses, can be printed at home. 
 
• June, 2013: All private landowner elk and antelope licenses 

will be able to be printed at home. 
 
• July, 2013: Department will release web-based sales to a 

subset of local vendors to sell all license types via the web-
based sales system. 

 
• April 1, 2014: All vendors will be issuing licenses via the web-

based sales system. 



Questions, Thoughts, 
Concerns? 
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